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Robert J. Sugarman, Esquire D 0 7 34
Sugarman and Denworth
Suite 510, North American Bldg
121 South Broad Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Philadelphia, PA 19107 TO F01A-84-76

Dear Mr. Sugarman:

This is in response to your letter dated January 25, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), a copy of the
supplemental Safety Evaluation Report (SER) and the technical specifications
relating to the Limerick Generating Station.

The requested documents are already available for public inspection and
copying at the NRC's Public Document Room (PCR) located at 1717 H Street,
NW, Washington, DC 20555. Copies are also available for inspection and
copying at the NRC's Local Public Document Room (LPDR) for the Limerick
nuclear facility located in the Pottstown Public Library, 500 High Street,
Pottstown, PA 19464, ATTN: Ms. Julia Albright (215-326-6975).

Copies of these documents may be purchased by writing to the PDR. The
charge for reproducing records located in the PDR is five cents ($0.05)
per page. Upon your agreement to pay the reproduction charges, the PDR
will arrange for the records to be reproduced by a private reprod.uction
contractor servicing the PDR. You will be billed by Literature Research
Company for the reproduction charges, plus tax and postage.
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